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Trained Home Guards required for security duty

Shillong, March 30th, 2019 : The Officer in charge Civil Defence Office, Ri Bhoi
District, has informed that the office of the Civil Defence requires trained Home
Guards/Civil Defence volunteers for security duty in the upcoming MP Election
2019. Any interested volunteers may report to the Civil Defence Office located in
Umlyngkdait near DC Bungalow in Nongpoh during office hours latest by 5th April
2019. For more information Home Guards/ Civil Defence volunteers can contact
7005644560/ 9774034818/ 9862204818.


